
               St. James United Church Life and Work, July 16th 2017  

 

Ushering this week is provided by: Jenny Munholland, Justin Crabtree, Hannah Crabtree, 

Sarah Habgood, Esther Nooijen, Olivia Finnamore, Tabatha Weller 
 
We offer our condolences to the McBay family on the passing of Daphne McBay 
on July 10. Her funeral service took place at St. James on Friday, July 14.  
 
Project Grace is pleased to offer Summer Music Lessons for Adults! Weekly 
evening classes in piano, flute, clarinet, violin and cello - $120 for 8 weeks of 
group lessons taught by Project Grace's own Teaching Artists. Registration 
available online: https://goo.gl/forms/qpbnG0JpdJw7EkAO2 or by 
emailing projectgracenl@gmail.com 
 
St. James is looking for members to join its Diversity Committee, which will help 
to initiate and organize the process of discernment towards becoming an 
Affirming Ministry congregation. We welcome members of all walks of life, of any 
age, race, gender or sexual identity. We wish for this committee to be as diverse 
as possible so that many voices can be heard in this process. For more 
information and to join, please contact Chelsea Skanes at 699-5214, or 
chelseaskanes@hotmail.com 
 
Minute for Mission: Our gifts to M&S support people on the margins. Wesley 
Urban Ministries in operation since the 1970’s, has several sites that provide 
programs and services to vulnerable people......affordable housing, a day 
program, a meal program and support for refugees from around the world. It has 
helped more than 1000 Syrian refugees find a home in Hamilton. M&S has 
supported the work of Wesley Urban Ministries for decades. We sing 
Thanksgiving for Wesley Urban Ministries, which offer welcome and a place to 
call home. 
 
ORGANIST’S POSITION AT COWAN HEIGHTS UNITED CHURCH: A contract 
position for an organist is open at Cowan Heights United Church, starting August 
1, 2017. This position will include working with the Minister to prepare music for 
Sunday services, playing the organ/piano for Sunday and other services and 
directing the Senior Choir. Deadline for applications is July 18, 2017. For more 
information or to submit a resume, please contact the church office at 745-
2871, chuc@nf.aibn.com or the M&P Committee at dpowell@nl.rogers.com.  

 
July 27: The Alzheimer’s Society of Newfoundland and Labrador is hosting 
a Lunch & Learn webinar! Please feel free to join them from 12:30-1:30pm. If you 
are interested in registering for the webinar, email your name, email address and 

profession and/or position title to firstlink@alzheimernl.ca or, give a call at (709) 
576-0608. 

  
August 16: Join us as we come together in hearing Reverend Dr. John Pentland 
speak about ministry from 7:00-9:30pm at Gower Street United Church. 
Admission is $10.   
 
                                           Help Us To Help You 

 We have 
sickness in 
our family 

 I would like a call 
from a Minister 

 I would like to 
receive The 
Visitor 

 

 I am 
interested 
in PAR, 
envelopes 

 I would like to 
discuss full 
membership  

I  have changed 
my address  
 

  
Name: _________________________________________________ 
Address: __________________________Email:_______________ 
Postal Code: __________________ Telephone: ______________ 
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